

## Jon McCutchan, O.D.

200 Ace Road, Suite #4
Princeton, Illinois 61356
Phone (815) 872-3937
www.visionsource-bureauvalley.com

## Dear Parents:

As you think about your child's developmental milestones, remember it is never too early to consider your child's eye health. Vision plays a major role in infant development; visual health must be checked regularly. In fact, the American Optometric Association recommends that children receive their first comprehensive eye examination at six months of age.

We at Bureau Valley Vision Care look forward to helping you make the most of your child's future. We participate as volunteers in InfantSEE<sub>im</sub>, a program that provides eye health and vision examinations to children within their first twelve months of life. We are pleased to provide your child's first eye assessment at no charge to you.

An InfantSEE<sub>tm</sub> eye health and vision exam is not a substitute for the well infant care that he/she receives at your pediatrician's office; however, it is something we feel should be a part of the infant wellness routine.

Please feel free to call our office with any questions or to pre-appoint your infant's first eye assessment.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jon McCutchan